## MINUTES OF THE FRIENDS OF LAPHAM PEAK SNOWMAKING COMMITTEE

Tuesday August 6, 2013

Members present: Sandy Sugden, Anne Riendl; Rick Bjodstrup; Paul Sandgren; Kris Maki

Items discussed:

**Finances** Kris reported no new additions to the snowmaking fund since the last meeting. We stand at \$40, 542.

**Diversified Grant Kris** looked into the grant and will apply for it in October as the grant will be issued once per month form now until April 2014; she felt that a winter project may have better luck in the cooler months. Diversified Insurance is giving \$5000/mo for 6 months to qualified 501©3 organizations.

**Wanted Posters Sandy** showed the new edition of the Wanted Posters for silent auction items. She will have them available at Prowl the Peak on Wed. Aug 7<sup>th</sup>. We added the Facebook link and perhaps tearoff slips to contact Sandy.

**February Ski Race Sandy** spoke to Jay? re: a possible race at Lapham Peak as a Birkie® qualifier in February. Some of the proceeds would go to Snowmaking, but the majority would be a fundraiser for the Mission Church in Wales, WI

**Updated map** Rick updated the Phase III project map to include amounts of money for each leg. Kris imported the picture into her latest newsletter.

**Volunteer Opportunities** Anne opened the tab for volunteer opportunities at Lapham Peak. We need to add, rearrange or delete items.

Next meeting is August 20<sup>th</sup> at the library.

Respectfully submitted,

Kris Maki